
 

 Clayaround has been serving the polymer clay community since 2009. It’s been an 
adventure for me not the least with demonstrating the craft, and travelling to workshops 
and guilds with the shop, and I have been involved with the British Polymer Clay Guild for 
many years.  
 
Most of all I have learned so much and enjoyed developing my own skills and meeting some 
wonderful people.  
 
Change is inevitable so we at Clayaround are expanding and are choosing to include 
products for creative card makers and scrapbookers.  
 
We also have a new assistant called Lizzie. She’s young and enthusiastic and an artist and 
writer in her own right, and I am oh so lucky to have found her!  
 
You will find changes on the website – including a change to our logo. And notice I have 
been writing a Blog – we have called it ‘News from Clayaround”: anytime I have new ideas, 
and products, or thoughts I’ll be writing about them.  
 
I’ve spent the last year learning about card making and am fascinated by the scrapbooking 
world. Many Clayaround customers are of course already involved with these skills so we 
hope that our new products will be of interest to you, and I am sure card makers will get 
inspired by the products that are so common to clayers.  
 
And now a special invitation to all customers, new and old. I have been writing a newsletter 
every month since the inception of Clayaround. In it I’ve been featuring the work of 
individual clayers, some experts and some beginners. The format of the newsletter is 
changed but there is always an interest in the work of others who create so it is our 
intention to continue this.  
 
My invitation is that if you are selling your work or you simply want people to see your 
creations, you may like to be featured in our newsletter. It goes out to around 1500 people 
currently so could be a different and useful marketing tool for you.  
 
If you are interested simply leave your contact details with a brief message, in the chat box 
at the bottom of this page from which I will email you back. 
  
And yes, we have a chat box where you can leave questions or messages and I will get back 
to you asap.  
 
And finally, thank you so much for returning to our site. 


